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/}/éf% % Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

Re: extension
1 message

James Kaste <james.kaste@wyo.gov> Wed, Nov 28, 2018 at 11:53 AM
To: Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

Jim,

Yes. DEQ will stipulate to an extension.
Thanks,

James.

James C. Kaste

Deputy Attorney General

Water & Natural Resources Division
2320 Capitol Avenue

Cheyenne, WY 82002

(307) 777-6946 phone

(307) 777-3542 fax
james.kaste@wyo.gov

*The information provided in this communication is confidential and protected, may be attorney client privileged, may
constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying
is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately
at (307) 777-6946.

On Wed, Nov 28, 2018 at 10:21 AM Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov> wrote:
Hi James:

Is DEQ willing to stipulate to an extension in the Wilson Bros. Construction case. The 20th day is December 16, 2018
a Sunday so the 17th would be the last day to hold the final hearing. As you know that is the day of the Burnett Pit
hearing. | have only had contact with one other party and they are to send me an email if they are willing to stipulate. |
am still waiting for call backs from Wilson Bros. and Warren Murphy. | haven't been able to talk with Robert Hicks. |
cannot find a phone number for him and Mr. Freeman does not have his number. | am hopeful that Mr. Murphy will.
Let me know if you are willing to extend.

Thanks
Jim
E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction

of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=ecdfe91bcb&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-a%3Ar-6659653910974344278%7Cmsg-f%3A1618404964466... 1/1



